
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In the Matter of: 

ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION INTO 
LATE PENALTY OF OHIO COUNTY 
WATER DISTRICT 

) 
)   CASE NO. 2021-00017 
) 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL TARIFF REVIEW 
 

During the month of November 2022, Ohio County Water District’s (“Ohio 

District”) general manager and legal counsel reviewed Ohio District’s filed tariff and 

submitted written reports of their reviews to Ohio District’s Board of 

Commissioners. Each recommended revisions to Ohio District’s tariff. The Board 

reviewed these reports at its meeting on November 28, 2022, and directed those 

revisions be made.  Ohio District expects to file these revisions with the Public 

Service Commission no later than March 1, 2023. 
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Gerald E. Wuetcher  
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky  40507-1801 
Telephone: (859) 231-3017 
Fax: (859) 259-3597 
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com 
 
Counsel for Ohio County Water District 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Public Service 
Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 In Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that this 
document was transmitted to the Public Service Commission on December 1, 2022 
and that there are currently no parties that the Public Service Commission has 
excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding.   
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Counsel for Ohio County Water District 
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